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The Weekly Warrior 
                                         

Check out the news and events happening at St. Charles School! 
 

Dear school families, 
 
Parent-teacher conference time confirmations have been sent 
home with your child. Please call the school office if you need 
to reschedule. This is a wonderful opportunity for you to ask 
some important questions: 

 Is my child performing at a proficient level in basic 
skills? If not, is my child above or below? 

 What are my child’s strengths and weaknesses? 

 Does my child need extra help in any area? How can 
we work together to help my child?  

 Is my child completing all of the assigned work? 

 Does my child seem to like school and get along with 
classmates? 

Conferences are 15 minutes in length. If you feel that you need 
more time, please let your child’s teacher know. 
 
This Sunday, at Mass, we hear a confusing parable and a 
perplexing application of it. The parable is the story of the rich 
man and the steward. The Gospel story has a wonderful 
message for us. We should steward our earthy riches in an 
honest, trustworthy way, keeping an eye to eternal rewards. 
(taken from Catechist, September 2019, p. 42) 
 
We have many after school activities scheduled, and are so 
grateful to have the leadership of the following volunteers: 

 Amber Landis who will lead Young Detectives. If you 

want your child to participate, forms are due 
September 30.  

 Angela Wandell will lead Little Flowers, a program for 

girls in first through fourth grade. These sessions will 
begin on Tuesday, October 1 and continue on the first 
Tuesday of the month. Slips to participate are due 
September 30. 

 Jenny Albert will once again lead Prayer Warriors. 
Sessions will be held on the second Tuesday of the 
month. Slips to participate are due September 30.   

 Mrs. Rittersdorf, Mrs. Millard, Mrs. VanBennekom, 
Mrs. McNees and Mrs. Ross have begun cooking 
club again. We are so blessed by the sharing of time 
and talent. 

 
There will not be after school bus service on Wednesday, 
September 25, as Greenville has a half day of school. 
 
YouTube--parents either love it or hate it! Did you know that 
over 79,000 videos are viewed every second? Be sure to 
attend the Protect Young Eyes presentation on Wednesday, 
October 6 beginning at 6:30. You will learn how to control 
YouTube parental controls. The Protect Young Eyes team 
believes that parents and caring adults are the key in the fight 
to protect our young people from digital dangers. 
 
Have a blessed week! 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 
SEPTEMBER 
23 Parent Teacher Conferences 
24 Taco Tuesday – Stephanie Garner 
25 Library – Amber Landis 
25 No PM Busing Provide own transportation 
25 Cooking Club - 2nd grade until 3:45 
27 Pizza Friday – Cyndi Hickey 
27 Tailgate Party 5:30 
30 Young Detectives 2:30-4:30 
 
OCTOBER 
1 Taco Tuesday Maureen Alberts and Cyndi Hickey 
1 Little Flowers 
1 PTO Meeting 6 PM McKinney Hall 
2 Cooking Club 3rd-6th grade until 3:45 
2 Parent Teacher Conferences 
4 Pizza Friday – Indira Smith and Cyndi Hickey 
7 Young Detectives 2:30- 4:30 
8 Taco Tuesday – Cyndi Hickey 
8 Prayer Warriors 2:15-3:30 
9 Library helper is needed 
9 Cooking Club – 7th & 8th grade until 3:45 
9 Protect Young Eyes Presentation 6 PM-7:30 PM 
10 Board of Directors Meeting 6:30 PM 
11 Pizza Friday – Doug Schmitt and Cyndi Hickey 
14 Young Detectives 2:30-4:30 
15 Taco Tuesday – Cyndi Hickey 
16 Donuts with Dad 
16 Picture Day! 
16 Cooking Club 3rd-6th grade until 3:45 
16 Culver’s Fundraiser!!!! 5-8 
18 Pizza Friday Krysta Russell 
21 Young Detectives 2:30-4:30 
22 Taco Tuesday – Helpers are needed 
23 Library Helper is needed 
23 Cooking Club 7th & 8th grade until 3:45 
23 No PM Busing 
25 PD Day No School 
26 Harvest Dinner/Dance 
28 Young Detectives 2:30-4:30 
29 Taco Tuesday – Helpers are needed 
30 Cooking Club 1st grade until 3:45 

 

Christianity spreads 
through the joy of 

disciples who know that 
they are loved and saved. 

 Pope Francis 

 

http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml?sessionid=&pageid=266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml%3Fsessionid%3D%26pageid%3D266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter%252520Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
http://www.google.com/imgres?hl=en&client=firefox-a&hs=2fe&rls=org.mozilla:en-US:official&biw=1016&bih=486&tbm=isch&tbnid=6cAccQu-ux9EEM:&imgrefurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/cms/pages.phtml%3Fsessionid%3D%26pageid%3D266874&docid=mxjNxinFwdu_wM&imgurl=http://bsd.k12.ca.us/modules/groups/homepagefiles/cms/443974/Image/images/NewsLetter%252520Images/School_Clip_Art_162.gif&w=725&h=618&ei=7lokUPalCpCm8gS-_oHgCg&zoom=1&iact=hc&vpx=734&vpy=37&dur=890&hovh=207&hovw=243&tx=137&ty=104&sig=100386477583609944833&page=7&tbnh=141&tbnw=167&start=87&ndsp=15&ved=1t:429,r:14,s:87,i:462
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Candy Bar Sale! 
 

We are doing so well on our 
candy bar sale!   

Don’t forget to turn in your 
money.  It is due on Friday, 

September 27th. 
 

Thank you!!!! 

 
 
 
 

 

A Christmas Story, the Musical 
 

15 to 30 children are needed for this play.  This 
would be a perfect play for those kids that just want 

to get involved with the arts.  Both actors and 
musicians are needed! 

 
Try-outs are at St Paul’s Episcopal Church 305 S Clay 

St. on Sept. 23th, 24th and 26th at 6:30 PM. 
 

Practices will start on October 7th. 
 

Show dates are December 6th, 7th and 8th, and 
December 13th and 14th. 

 
 

Musicians needed are flute, trumpet, trombone, 
harp, guitar, bass, drums, and percussion. 

 
Please call Tammy Hollinshead with any questions. 

616-754-2877 work; 231-250-2587 cell 
 
 

   

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
                          

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
         
 
        
   
        

         
 
 

LITURGY SCHEDULE 
 
Saturday, September 21, 5:00 PM (SC)  
Sullivan family 
 
Sunday, September 22, 8:00 AM (SM)  
Katey, Nick and Jared Albert 
 
Sunday, September 22, 9:00 AM (SC) 
John & San Huckleberry and Luis Cruz 
 
Sunday, September 22, 11:00 AM (SJ)  
Jackson Porta, Lanie & Lexie Feuerstein 
 
September  23 9:00 AM (SC) 
September  24 6:30 PM (SJ) 
September 25 9:00 AM (SC) 

September 26 No Mass 

September 27 1:00 PM (SC) All School Mass 

Please come and join us for Mass 

 

   

St. Charles Borromeo Catholic School 
Mission Statement 
 
St. Charles Catholic School is dedicated to: 
 
Teaching the message of Jesus 
 
Building the Christian Community 
 
Providing a quality education 
 
Participating in Catholic Worship through 
instruction, example and environment 
 
Serving those in need 

 

The winner of the Weekly 
Warrior 52 raffle last week 

was: Theresa Copeland 
Congratulations!!!! 

 
 


